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For current Boat Slip Holders
The $350 fee, applications and 
registrations were due by January 15, 
2022 in order to be guaranteed a boat 
slip.  There is a waitlist for the 2022 
season and the first person on the 
wait list will be notified if an 
availability opens up.  
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The 2022 Board of Directors

There will be multiple open positions 
on the CLBA Board this next year.  The 
current Board continues to work hard 
to maintain and improve the Channel 
Lake Bluffs Subdivision with all it’s 
amenities.  So many improvements 
have been made over the last few 
years due to hard work and 
commitment.  But it’s time for new 
ideas and perspectives.  Please 
consider joining the Board and sharing 
your talents. The CLBA can only stay 
productive if we have  committed and 
hard working board members.

Please remember:  There is absolutely 
no parking allowed on streets, 
particularly during the winter months,  
as  the township is responsible for 
plowing the streets.  

It is hard to think about Spring when 
the wind chills are 10 below zero and 
the winds are biting, but it’s only 4 
short months away and in order to 
make sure the beach is ready for 
summer fun, we need to find people to 
help put in the buoys in early May.   
Please consider volunteering.  Contact 
the board at the number on the front 
of the Newsletter.

For our members who are snowmobilers, the use of the
watercraft launch to access the lake on snowmobiles is
strictly prohibited. Studs on snowmobile treads will tear
up and destroy the concrete pads. Your cooperation is
greatly appreciated.
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